Email Communication:

March 12, 2007

Ms. Josephine Baker

Executive Director

Public Charter School Board

3333 14th Street, NW

Washington, DC 20010

Dear Ms. Baker:
Following your Board's new notification procedures, I'm notifying you of an intention to address the Board and to present documents to the Board at its March 19 meeting.

The request is made on behalf of two persons and one publicly elected entity:
1/.  a representative to speak on behalf of Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A, an official elected body of the government of the District of Columbia.  The ANC has adopted resolutions to present to the Board, with an accompanying statement.

2/.  myself, David Holmes, elected Commissioner for ANC 6A03, to present a statement to the Board on my own behalf, and to read, in summary form, letters and statements addressed to the Board from other City officials, and to request a formal consultative process between the Board and ANCs city-wide.

3/.  Nicholas Alberti, elected Commissioner for ANC 6A04, or his designee, to present a statement.

I hope that this satisfies the Board’s requirements.  Should additional information be requested, this request should serve as a placeholder for those enumerated above to address the Board.

Should the Board fail to provide the opportunity to speak, please explain why with citations to your authority to do so in the law and the District Code of Municipal Regulations.

On another matter, Thomas Nida had mentioned that it would be useful to discuss several matters of common interest to the Board and the ANCs.  I offered, to both Mr. Nida and a Board staff person, my name, email address, and phone number.  Mr. Nida said that a staff member of the Board would be in touch with me.  I have not yet been contacted.  I continue to believe a dialogue could be mutually beneficial.
Sincerely yours,
David Holmes

holmes.anc6a03@gmail.com 

